
Greetings to the Cardinal Irada von Temeschwar,

I am writing on behalf of Melchior to inform you of 
the most recent information we have received from 
our associate in Nemoria.

The Asaveans have traded an amount of White 
Granite to the Grendel in Spiral, and with it one of 
the slaves involved in the uprising.

My intermediary with the uprising has informed me 
that if you were to organise the rescue of even one of 
the slaves from the Grendel then they would be willing 
to talk to you. They have told me to pass on that the 
slaves know who the name of a contact, one who 
would be able to receive winged messengers, and so 
your primary concern should be in rescuing them.

As far as I have been able to discover, these particular 
Grendel have been working in the quiet field close to 
Solen's Doubt, Apstrus, Spiral. You should look to the 
Sentinel Gate to see if there is a conjunction.

Yours,
Jonah of the Silent Bell


